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Robert Prato; Jimi Yerokun
Mark Kowal
Re: Plant contacts
Thursday, May 31, 2007 1:32:15 PM

Jimi, Bob,

Grand Gulf can support a phonecall at 2pm today. We will meet in room 08E12. Please confirm you
availability. I am still waiting on replies from Sequoya and LaSalle.

Thanks,
Rich

>>> Robert Prato 05/31/2007 11:34:02 AM >>>
Mark

Attached is the summary of information that we shared with PB and Surry with some adjustments to
apply to the licensees being called. Also attached is an email that identifies the Grand Gulf and
Sequoyah NEI contacts and Jimi sent you an email on the Exelon west contact.

I have a call into NEI to identify the Exelon contact that committed LaSalle, as well. If you need
anything else, please let me know!

Bob
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